Graceland West Community Association Fourth Quarter 2022 Meeting
Wednesday, December 7, 2022, 6:30 PM at The Piggery
Councilmembers present: Brad, Bruce, Janice, Joanne, Joel, Laurie, Paul
18 total attendees, 15 members
Agenda
The meeting was led by councilmember Bruce Braun. At the beginning of the meeting feedback forms were distributed to members to gather ideas for topics and speakers for 2023 GWCA meetings. The following business items were discussed. 
· GWCA acknowledged and thanked Donna Forsberg and Terry Baublis for their 14 years of leading the Graceland West Garden Walk.
· Bruce Braun and Brad Pierce were re-elected to the council by unanimous vote.
· Janice Horwich provided an update on neighborhood stormwater flooding. Janice shared photos of flooding at the intersection of Greenview and Belle Plaine and shared potential solutions that were recommended by the Center for Neighborhood Technology, including: reduced pavement, permeable pavers, green roofs, cleaning up street leaves, and rain gardens. 
· GWCA discussed a request for a letter of support for a zoning variance being sought by longtime residents of Greenview. The individuals seek to add an elevator to their home to improve accessibility. Members voted unanimously in favor of this request, and GWCA will provide a letter of support to the Zoning Board of Appeals. 
The meeting adjourned for refreshments and socializing. 
